

## **The PRIDE of Mayfield**

www.ThePrideOfMayfield.org
6116 Wilson Mills Rd. (440)-995-6858
Mayfield Village, OH 44143 btreiber@mayfieldschools.org



April 6th. 2017

Dear 17/18 freshmen, and 17/18 freshmen families.

Welcome to <u>The Pride of Mayfield</u> marching band!! We are looking forward to a fun and productive season in the 2017/2018 school year, and we are proud to have you as the newest members of the band. Our goal this season is to grow as musicians, marchers, and as responsible young adults.

As we approach the end of this school year, more information will be sent home about this summer and next school year's schedule. Attached are some of the important dates that should be on every band family's calendar.

There will be a mandatory band parent meeting scheduled one evening, during the week, in May. We will be covering important information pertaining to the band and band procedures at this meeting. The date and time of that meeting will be sent home and posted on the band's website, once the details of it are finalized.

Please begin to regularly visit <u>The Pride of Mayfield's</u> website. Important information, including all information sent home with the students, will be posted on a regular basis. You may also find any band events on the website's calendar. The web address is:

www.ThePrideOfMayfield.org

The calendar is accessible from the home page, and important information and updates can be found under the Updates tab.

Please also visit the <u>Band Boosters</u> tab, they do a fantastic job of supporting the band, and they can use all of your support and assistance!

We look forward to seeing you all soon!!

MIZ. TIZETBEIZ & THE PIZIDE OF MAYFIELD STAFF

Mr. Brad Treiber Director of Bands MHS <u>btreiber@mayfieldschools.org</u> (440) 995-6858 Mr. Mike Palermo Director of Bands MMS mpalermo@mayfieldschools.org (440) 995-7858

Dr. Mary Bright
Assistant Director
mbright@mayfieldschools.org
(440) 995-7851

Mr. Brian Fancher Assistant Director bfancher@mayfieldschools.org (440) 995-7836 Ms. Jenny Wexler Auxiliary Advisor jwexler@mayfieldschools.org (440) 995-7328